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ASSOCIATION DES ANCIENS FONCTIONNAIRES INTERNATIONAUX - Genéve
ASSOCIATION OF FORMER INTERNATIONAL CIVIL SERVANTS - Geneva

Geneva, 30 mai 2022

Dear friends,

After a two-year break due to the pandemic, we are pleased to
invite you to a General Assembly that will cover past activities which,
despite the difficulties of the situation, have nevertheless taken

place.

We have chosen the CICG to enable everyone to attend without
the constraints of access to the Palais des Nations.

We hope that this meeting will be enjoyable for all.

Documents will be sent separately.

For AAFI-AFICS, Odette Foudral

Translated with www.DeepL.com/Translator (free version)



AAFI-AFICS 80TH GENERAL ASSEMBLY

Tuesday 21st June 2022, 9:30 AM

CICG, 17 rue de Varembé, 1202 Genéve
Amphithéatre D

After a welcome coffee from 9 a.m. outside the meeting room, the
morning will be divided into two sessions:

09h30-11h30 GENERAL ASSEMBLY

11 h 30 Presentation by the representatives of
the Pension Fund

PROVISIONAL AGENDA OF THE GENERAL
ASSEMBLY

Opening of the session

Election of the Presiding Officer

Adoption of the Agenda

Accounts for 2019, 2020 and 2021 and related questions
Nomination of two auditors for 2022

Questions related to activities 2019, 2020 and 2021
Elections to the Committee for 2021-2025

Any other business
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The meeting will be followed by an aperitif with a musical interlude.
For organisational reasons, please register before 16 June 2022.

Those unable to attend the Assembly are invited to send in their
comments and questions before the 16" of June to AAFI-AFICS,
OFFICE E-2078, PALAIS DES NATIONS, 1211 GENEVE 10 or

BY E-MAIL (aafi-afics@un.org).



